
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Newman College Community 
 

Deputy Principal Primary Announcement 
 
I am delighted to announce that Mrs Lisa McClue, current Deputy Principal Primary, has been 
appointed Principal of Our Lady of Good Counsel, Karrinyup, commencing January 2023. 
 
Lisa commenced at Newman College in Term 4 2018 in the role of Leader of Wellbeing (Early 
Childhood) and moved into the role of Leader of Early Childhood role in 2020.  With the 
consolidation of the Early Childhood and Primary campuses onto one site at Churchlands, it was 
deemed necessary to appoint a Deputy Principal Primary to oversee the planning and 
implementation of the Primary School - Pre-Kindergarten to Year 6.  Lisa was appointed to this 
position and commenced in January 2022.  
 
Prior to Lisa’s current role she held the following positions:   
• St Luke’s Woodvale from 2016-2018 in role of Classroom Teacher (Year 1 and Kindy) and 

Acting Assistant Principal. 

• Lectured at UWA in Literacy for Early Childhood from 2012-2018 and Sessional Academic in 
other broadening Units.  

• Sessional Academic at ECU in Literacy Unit  

• Special Needs Co-ordinator at Our Lady of Mercy  

• Head Start Coordinator at Majella Catholic Primary  

• Classroom Teacher at Our Lady of Grace North Beach, St Gerard’s Primary School and 
Majella Catholic Primary School 

 
This is a wonderful and well-deserved opportunity for Lisa.  She is an authentic faith filled leader 
who has great passion for young people and their learning. She has a great technical proficiency 
to analyze a student's learning journey and respond both strategically and operationally. She is a 
people person who engages well with all members of the community.  Lisa has been a highly 
valued member of the College Executive and Senior Leadership Teams. 
 
We look forward to farewelling Lisa at the end of the year to wish her well and to acknowledge her 
vast contributions to Newman College during her tenure. 
 
I will be working with Marist Schools Australia in the coming weeks on the appointment process for 
the replacement of Lisa, to commence at Newman College in January 2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

John Finneran 
PRINCIPAL        7 September 2022 
 

 


